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Rita Moreno <rita.moreno@lacity.org>

Re: Letter of the time extension. 18-1156 and 18-1156-S1

Tony Russo <tony@crestrealestate.com> Fri, Mar 22, 2019 at 3:15 PM
To: Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@]acity.org>

Cc: Jack Chiang <jack.chiang@]acity.org>, Luciralia Ibarra <luciralia.ibarra@lacity.org>, Jenna Monterrosa
<jenna.monterrosa@lacity.org>, Tom Porter <tom@portersemail.com>, "Porter, Paul M." <pporter@hfbllp.com>, Collin
Ramsey <cramsey@dudek.com>, Rita Moreno <rita.moreno@lacity.org>

Hello Sharon,

| want to inform you that we need to extend these case files again to allow us more time to respond. It's taking more time
than previously anticipated. Let me know if you have any questions.

Please use this email as our official Letter of Request for a Time Extension

As representative of the owner of the property located at 1888 Lucile and 3627 Landa, | hereby request that we extend
the time limit for Council Files 18-1156 and 18-1156-S1 to Friday May 31st to allow us additional time to respond to
comments from the appellant.

Please therefore push the PLUM hearing to Tuesday May 21st if possible.

Thanks,

Tony Russo | Project Manager

CREST

REAL ESTATE

(408) 655-0998
11150 W Olympic Blvd, Suite 700

Los Angeles, CA 90064

Tony@CrestRealEstate.com

"Trusted through our Knowledge, Hard Work & Dedication"

On Fri, Feb 8, 2019 at 11:12 AM Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org> wrote:
If heard on 4/16 in PLUM, it can be scheduled for Council on 4/24. However, if there are any changes, the turn around
for Planning documents will be needed the next day.

Sharon Dickinson, Deputy City Clerk
Legislative Assistant for Council:
- Planning and Land Use Management Committee

City of Los Angeles, Office of the City Clerk
Council and Public Services

Ph. (213) 978-1077
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On Fri, Feb 8, 2019 at 11:09 AM Jack Chiang <jack.chiang@lacity.org> wrote:
Just want to point out that April 26th is a Friday, not a Tuesday. | advised CD 8 to schedule the item on PLUM on
Tuesday, April 16th, so City Attorney has time to review applicant's noise study. Let me know if that will be a
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